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Menus are clearly marked “vegan” if applicable. In addition NHS Borders has in 
place arrangements to adapt our menu to cater for vegan diets. We are currently 
reviewing the wording on our menus making it clearer that many of the main dishes 
on the menu can be adapted to suit many different diets/requirements. If a dish 
cannot be adapted we offer an alternative choice. We are also looking at the 
possibility of changing our vegetarian option so they are suitable for vegans. 
 


